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SUPPORT STATEMENT
for Mr Rajko Maric

Dear Colleagues,

distinguished

President,

General Secretary and

members of the FBE Presidency,

By this letter we show the highest respect to Your organization — the Federation of European
Bar Association.

We would like to inform You that we strongly support candidacy of our member Mr. Rajko
Maric for the position of Second Vice President.

Mr. Rajko Maric by his long time participation in advocacy, left a very deep and important
influence in Advocacy of Vojvodina and Serbia, as well in region of Europe.

He participated in the most of important processes of Bar Association, from the founding of
Bar bodies, changing of internal structural organization of the Bar, even lawyers strike and
work suspension, up to the 7 years of Presidency of the Novi Sad branch, and member of the
national board of directors of the Bar Association of Serbia, where he still give important
contribution for everyday work of bar, as well as a Representative of the BAV in FBE since
2017, and President of the Eastern Bar Committee. ‘

He, as also a member of almost all committees and working bodies in last 20 years, such as
Commission for election, verification commission, "Women Lawyers club® as a big respecter
of the human and women lawyers rights.

We strongly believe that knowledge, together with longtime experience in bar associations
work of Mr Rajko Maric, will definitely contribute in work of the FBE, raising its potentials,
spreading European values and aid in protection of Lawyers all over the world, through
protection of human rights and values of modern civil societies.

Regarding to all stated, once again, we strongly recommend and support Mr. Rajko Maric for
the position of the Second Vice President of the FBE.

Novi Sad, 27.03.2024.
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